
November 2, 1964

cD--

5 ', « t Rev. Fr. Erwin Juraschek
' National Chaplin

P• O. Box 13190
Sen Antonio, Texas 78213

Dear Pather Juraschek;

It is with treat regret that I was unable to attend
the Award-Dance honoring You on October 30, 1964~ in
San Antonio, Texas. Idm sure that it was a grea
success and you so well deserve this and much more
for the dedication and work you have given us in
the American GI Forum.

Fran is :till 111 and will go into gurgery on
Thursday, November 5, This should take care of
the pmrantenltes th4t h#F set in.

f All is coming along fine here - very busy as usual,
the response from the membership is very good and
the increase ls excellent. Best regards and keep
up the fine work and good spirit.
Very truly yours,

Aupustine A. Flores
National Chairman
American GI Forum of U. S.
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CC : tarcia /
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